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Jennifer Ross

From: Sheila Mitchell <shlammie@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 2:15 PM
To: Jennifer Ross
Subject: [EXTERNAL]119 Garfield support letter

To the Historic District Commission, 
  
My name is Sheila Mitchell and I am writing to express my support for the approval without conditions 
of the Sugar Hill Mixed Use Development at 119 Garfield. 
 I am a senior and I live in the Williams Pavilion building, which sits just north of the site. I have been 
resident there for over 10 years. 
I have also had the privilege of bein8ng witness to and included in the project for over two years, 
through community meetings, community updates, and even a tour of the development upon my 
request. The developers have been excellent stewards and neighbors, by including myself and the 
neighborhood in regular project updates and communications. 
I am also an artist and have a sizable collection of my work as well as works of artist friends.  
I believe that the project is a wonderful addition architecturally and culturally to the district as I have 
seen the progress they have made to date and am really excited to see the building come to life. I have 
heard the plans for the commercial as well as the affordable and veteran units and believe that the 
benefits coming to the neighborhood and community are wonderful and should not be unnecessarily 
delayed or held up.  I do believe it is a great project and will deliver wonderful benefits as it is currently 
built. 
  
Thank you for considering my opinion in your decision. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Sheila Mitchell 
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ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when opening 
attachments or clicking links. 

 


